WESTWOOD HISTORICAL COMMISSION
LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The WESTWOOD HISTORICAL COMMISSION will hold a public hearing on Thursday,
April 26, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Fisher School, 830 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts
02090, regarding an application filed by Petruzziello Properties, LLC requesting permission to
demolish an existing commercial building located at 291-295 Washington Street, Westwood
which may be historically and/or architecturally significant. The Historical Commission’s
review will be conducted pursuant to Westwood General Bylaw Chapter 250A.

The property is located in the Local Business (LBB) and Flexible Multiple Use Overlay
District 6 (FMUOD®) zoning district and shown on the Assessor’s Map 23 Lot 162.

The Applicant proposes to demolish an existing commercial building believed to have been

constructed in 1880, to construct a ~9,990 Sq. Ft. building for retail sales use with 40 off-street
parking spaces.

Copies of the Demolition Permit Application are available for inspection during bygjiness hours
at the Department of Community & Economic Development or the Fdwn Clégg’s Office.

Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make ﬁear v1e\% known to
the Historical Commission. Dﬁ
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